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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Wednesday, July 22, 2020 1:24 PM
To: 'Regina Ramos'; CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: File # CG2001E4   Assessment # 200119   REGINA RAMOS 309 AURORA AVE   

Property ID 36-29-23-42-0042

No, you don’t need to.  The amount will be deleted and will be refunded by Assessment Office. 
 
 
 

 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul mn.us 

   Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
 
 
 
 
 

From: Regina Ramos <ReginaRamos@homeservices-ins.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2020 3:42 PM 
To: CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul) <CouncilHearing@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: File # CG2001E4 Assessment # 200119 REGINA RAMOS 309 AURORA AVE Property ID 36-29-23-42-0042 
Importance: High 
 
Hello,  
 
I have a hearing set for tomorrow at 3:30pm for a past due garbage bill in the amount of $ 62.66.    Do I still need to 
appear if this has been paid? 
 
I paid the $ 62.66 plus the $ 101.38 Storm Sewer charge.     
 
I need to dispute the Assessment # 200138 File # CG2002E3 for garbage bill $ 251.22.    There was a payment sent to the 
City of St. Paul back on 3/11/20 for $ 196.00 ck# 3895 which cleared my account on 3/16/20.   There shouldn’t of been a 
late fee of $ 49.20 applied to my account.   Republic Services received a payment of $ 189.00 ck# 3896 which cleared my 
account on 3/23/20.    Republic Services recorded this payment in March.  
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for no more than 30 days and are subject to underwriting guidelines and eligibility. In the event a policy is issued to you, the actual 
premium charged may differ from that shown in the estimate.    
 
HomeServices Insurance, Inc. is a subsidiary of HomeServices of America. 
 
 
This message (including any attachments) contains confidential information intended for a specific individual and purpose and is 
protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, you should delete this message and are hereby notified that any use of this email 
is strictly prohibited. We will not request nonpublic personal information, such as credit card or debit card numbers or bank account 
and/or routing numbers via email without verifying the request in person or on the phone. If you receive any such email request, do not 
respond and immediately contact us at fraudalert@homeservices-ins.com.  




